

Dear Temple Family,
You are cordially invited to attend the installation of our new Rabbi,
Renee Edelman,
at Friday Shabbat Services, October 23, 2015 at 8:00 P.M.

Celebrate with us in prayer and song as we welcome Rabbi Renee Edelman and her family into the Sha'arey Shalom Community. Rabbi Joshua Goldstein and Rabbi Charles Kroloff will take part in the festivities.

Let us wish her L'Chaim Tovim, a good life as our Rabbi!

Know therefore that the Lord your God is God; he is the faithful God, keeping his covenant of love to a thousand generations of those who love him and keep his commands.

Deuteronomy 7:9